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April 21,2016
Dear St. Stan’s Families,

As many of you may know Sacred Heart School will not reopen next year. When any
Catholic school closes it brings sadness to all of the Catholic schools that remain. Those Sacred
Heart families are mustering all the courage they have to move on. We at St. Stan’s are willing
to work as hard as we can to accommodate as many of these families who would like to attend
our school. If you know anyone who has questions have them contact our office or join us at an
open house on Wednesday, April 27th from 2:00-6:00pm.

[ want to thank the many families that completed the online survey. [ am anxious to review
them in depth and begin to answer your questions and concerns. The survey will shut down
Friday, April 22nd at 12 noon, if you have not already taken the survey there is still time. As
April comes to an end and spring like weather begins, I will allow spring uniforms to be worn
beginning Monday, April 25th. Please review the handbook for dress code specifics.

I hope all of you will be in attendance at our annual Science Fair on Wednesday, April 27th
immediately following our final HSA meeting of the year. Our students have put a great deal of
effort into their work. Finally, permission slips are due by April 27th for the middle school
dance on April 29th. We need at least 40 students attending to be able to host this event. Last
year everyone had a wonderful time so don’t miss out.

Principal
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